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[DOCUMENT NO. 05727r2025! 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2025 3:49 PM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: No Increase In Utility Costs 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2025 3:34 PM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: No Increase In Utility Costs 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 2025001 1 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Maria Rowan <maria.wolerv@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 15, 2025 8:10 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: No Increase In Utility Costs 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Florida Public Service Commission, 

FPL does not need another rate increase approval in the Panhandle of Florida. Our electric bill doubled from 
Gulf Power service to FPL service. As health care professionals in a two income household with our children 
grown we were able to manage this. Our patients, especially the families with children and the elderly, could 
not and this has caused hardship to many. FPL claimed that while Gulf Power provided perfectly fine service 
per our experience that Gulf Power had not invested in infrastructure. Now they just want a greater rate of 
return on their profits. The Panhandle is not FPL's cash cow that they can keep milking. Please keep public 
service at the front of your policy making and reject this increase with a strong message to FPL to stop this 
nonsense. 

thank you, 
Maria Rowan 
Pensacola, Florida 
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